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Hi Islands Trust,  
 
I’m really hoping to see policy that will enable and support resident housing opportunities. Please help 
us create a community where a diversity of residents can live in secure, affordable and appropriate 
housing. On Hornby, our local residents are great stewards of the land. Keeping us here will contribute 
to that continued stewardship.  
 
Thanks for all your hard work,  
 
Sadie Chezenko  
Hornby Island  


